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The first of the Silver WorkshopTrust bursary silversmiths, Kyama Hayley and Jen. 
Four silver enthusiasts joined us for a week long silver workshop. 

Graham, Jane, Rod (Alfie the pointer) Robann and Charles.  Graham and Charles raising silver beakers.  
Jane hammered a plate in silver and chased the border, Robann made a large silver chased salad server 

 The three girls stayed for two weeks, raised small vessels, forged new chasing tools, made a steel 
scorer, scored and folded silver sheet as well as making and chasing a copper ‘fish’ spoon. It was a 
lovely project, the weather was wonderful. With the whole workshop needing painting with wood pre-

servative the girls were very happy to lend a hand at the weekend. One evening fishing from a boat on 
the voe in front of the workshop we caught over sixty mackerel and ate them for supper cooked in  

Oatmeal, the traditional Shetland way. 
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